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Works Notification
8 June 2021

Upcoming day works 
for North East Link
Property dismantling works on Greensborough Road, Macleod

What we'll be doing
Workers will be dismantling vacant properties and removing 
materials from site ahead of major construction starting in late 
2021 for North East Link.

This will involve: 

•	 Securing the worksite with temporary fencing

•	 Implementing environmental controls including                       
dust suppression

•	 Using controlled methods to dismantle structures                       
and fences

•	 Removing vegetation under the supervision of independent 
arborists and wildlife handlers

•	 Preparing materials for transport to disposal facilities

•	 Installing a hoarding fence to enclose the vacated land.

Where and when we'll be working
Works will take place on Greensborough Road between Lenola 
Street and Yallambie Road, Macleod from 16 June 2021 for 
approximately six weeks.

Normal working hours are 7am to 6pm on weekdays and      
7am to 1pm on Saturdays.

What this means for you
During these works you may notice:

•	 Work crews and construction vehicles in the area

•	 Noise from machinery and equipment such as vacuum 
trucks, excavators and tip trucks

•	 Traffic management, personnel and signage in place to 
assist with access

•	 Normal pedestrian footpath access around work areas.

Managing safety during property 
dismantling works
You may notice workers on site wearing additional personal 
protective equipment as part of dismantling works. These are 
specialised hygienists trained to safely handle any hazardous 
materials that may be present. We engage hygienists as a 
precautionary measure to protect workers, the community, 
wildlife, and the environment. 

Hazardous materials identified on our work sites are carefully 
managed in line with the project’s strict Environmental 
Performance Requirements and the relevant legislation. This 
includes safe disposal according to Environment Protection 
Authority (EPA) requirements.

Our community engagement team will be available to assist 
residents during the works. Safety is our priority and we ask for 
your assistance by following all instructions and signage. 

We appreciate your patience and understanding 
throughout these works.

Health and safety
The health and safety of our workforce and community remains our top priority. Physical distancing measures are in place 
as well as increased hygiene practices. For more information about coronavirus (COVID-19) visit coronavirus.vic.gov.au



Contact us
community@northeastlink.vic.gov.au

1800 105 105

NELP 	GPO Box 2392, Melbourne VIC 3001 
Hub 	 17 Watsonia Rd, Watsonia VIC 3087

Please contact us if you would like this  
information in an accessible format.

If you need assistance because of a hearing or  
speech impairment, please visit relayservice.gov.au

Translation service 
For languages other than English,  
please call 03 9209 0147

Follow us on social media @nelpvic
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Schedule is subject to change. Visit northeastlink.vic.gov.au/works for schedule changes. 
If you have any questions, please contact us on 1800 105 105


